
From: Kimberley Priestley [mailto:kjp@waterwatch.org]  

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 1:15 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Mark Landauer 
Subject: HB 2277A, -4 amendments 

 

Hi Beth,  

 

WaterWatch is neutral on HB 2277A with the -4 amendments.  If you have any questions please 

feel free to call.   

 

Thank you, Kimberley  

 

--  

Kimberley Priestley 

WaterWatch of Oregon 

213 SW Ash, Suite 208 

Portland, OR  97204 

ph:  503-295-4039, x 3 

www.waterwatch.org 
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